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General AGGUSA Photo Policy

No videos or photos are to be taken by non-credentialed persons at any and all 
AGGUSA Events. This is to protect the integrity of the routines and their 
choreography, as well as the identities of the participants. Teams are welcome to 
select a single designated photographer prior to the start of an AGGUSA event, 
who would receive accreditation for that event. This single club representative has 
to be registered on KSIS under MEDIA as the designated photographer before the 
registration deadline of each event. The designated photographer would be allowed 
to photograph or videotape the team which they are associated with, but not other 
teams. If a designated photographer is caught photographing other teams in any 
fashion, they would be removed from the event.

Coaches and club owners will be allowed to record and take photos of their own 
athletes during the competition for learning/training purposes. We also encourage 
parents to take photos before/after the competition. Please note that all routines will 
be videotaped and saved to our files, which will be available upon request.

AGGUSA appreciates your understanding in this matter and apologizes for any 
inconvenience caused by our policy. Our goal is to protect all members of the sport 
while respecting the need for creating memories.
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